
  

 

April 18, 2019 

 

 

RE: Recommendation Letter  

 Davis Constructors & Engineers, Inc. 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

We are pleased to recommend Davis Constructors for project  construction and management services 

and we do so without hesitation.  

 

KPB and Davis (Luke Blomfield, Dean Cagle and Gaute Johansen) recently completed work on a new 

28,000 sf facility for Providence St. Joseph Health. The delivery method was design assist. Throughout the 

design process, Luke offered forthright information on budget and scheduling strategies which proved 

critical to achieving the client’s goals for the project. Also important to the success of the project were his 

support and sensitivity to design objectives.  

 

We found Davis’ management of the construction process to be efficient and organized with consistent 

weekly team meetings and follow up. All team members understood expectations and project milestones. 

With support from Gaute, Luke and Dean demonstrated outstanding problem-solving skills, 

professionalism, teamwork and leadership. Their high expectations coupled with a positive attitude made 

working with them a pleasure. 

 

Having worked with Davis on many projects over the years we find that they consistently set the bar high 

for themselves and team members with regard to construction standards and expertise. They maintain 

strong relationships with sub-contractors in the community, ensuring performance from all team 

members.  

 

We are further impressed with Davis’ unwavering support for client objectives. Their ability to speak and 

respond intelligently to client needs is evident in the longstanding relationships and repeat work they 

enjoy with many institutions in the community.  

 

It is our pleasure to provide the highest recommendation for Davis Constructors. 

 

Sincerely,         

KPB Architects Inc. 

 
Jeffrey P. Koonce AIA NCARB  


